> As the owner of flat 4 within the adjoining property, ie 76 Greencroft Gardens | object to the
proposed extension of the basement area at 78 Greencroft Gardens. This is due to a concern that
the integrity of the building will be undermined by such work. We have already experienced some
subsidence and need now to address some movement to the flank wall. The building will not
tolerate any further disruption fo its stability. ~ Add to that the likelihood of flooding, etc, and the
prospect of the basement enlargement within the building becomes horrifying

>

> Comments made by Charmaine Klein of Flat 4, 76 Greencroft Gardens,
> South Hampstead, London, NW6 3JQ

> Comment Type is Objection
>

>



